## Woodnewton – a learning community

Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173

3 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

As previously notified in the recent newsletter, the photographer will be in our school on Wednesday 15 November 2023. Each child will be photographed individually.

If you have more than one child in school they will be photographed together as a group **ONLY** if you complete the slip below and return it to the office before Friday 10 November 2023. Please note that failure to do so will result in your child only having an individual photograph taken. If you only have one child in school you do not need to return this letter.

There will also be an opportunity to have whole family photographs between 3.30–4.30 pm using the raffle ticket – first come – first served basis.

Yours sincerely

Kate West – Head of School	
Woodnewton – a learning comm School Photographs	nunity
During school – For families wanting their children taken toge	<u>ther</u>
Please complete the following details if you wish to have your c	hildren photographed together.
Child's name:	Class:
<b>After School</b> – I will be attending the family photograph session	on after school YES/NO
Name:	Class:
Signed:	Parent/Carer